
As Lieutenant Governor of the Province of Newfoundland and Labrador, I

transmit a request to appropriate sums required for the Public Service of the Province

for the year ending 31 March 2022, by way of Interim Supply, and in accordance with

the provisions of sections 54 and 90 of the Constitution Act, 1867, 1 recommend this

request to the House of Assembly.

k

GOVERNMENT HOUSE
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

ct’t
-

14 April 20j

Lieutenant Governor

P0. Box 5517, SE. Iohn’s, NL Conada tUG 5W4 Telephone [709) 729-4494, Facsimile (709) 729-2234


